
 

TCS/GEN/107/2024-25 Date: 28-11-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY التنوع في الوحدة 

              SUBJECT: CONCERNS REGARDING TIFFIN BOXES AND               

                                          ELECTRONIC GADGETS 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We kindly request your cooperation regarding the delivery of food items to school. Please note that, effective 

immediately, parcels such as tiffin boxes, gadgets, or any other belongings will not be accepted or delivered 

at the school reception. 

To ensure safety concerns, smooth operations and minimize disruptions, we request that all essential items 

be sent with your child when they come to school. Additional deliveries during school hours will not be 

facilitated. 

We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter as we aim to maintain an organized and safe 

environment to all students. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 

 Regards, 

 

 

 
 

    Muhammad Ali 

    PRINCIPAL 

  

 


